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I'm an avid fly fisherman and use many different types of fur to tie flies. I'm also an 

active member of the Central Oregon Fly Fishers club with over 300 members.  Many 

of the members also tie flies and use fur. If I understand this bill correctly the passage 

of HB 3390 will prohibit me and other members of the Central Oregon Fly Fishers 

club from going to my local fly shop to purchase fur to tie flies. As a result, I and other 

club members will have to order materials on-line. This not only impacts me and 

fellow club members, but it also economically impacts the local fly shops in Bend.   

 

Please exempt fur for fly tying purposes from this bill for the benefit of fly fisherman 

throughout Oregon and the economical benefit of the many fly shops in hte state.  

Phil Martin  


